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Dear Vince Janette, Juvenile Hall Superintendent, 

December 19, 2013 

On behalf of the Juvenile Service Council (JSC) I would like to donate two Bar-Be-Ques 
to Juvenile Hall to be used as you see appropriate. As you know the JSC is a 501C(3) 
and the focus of our organization is the welfare and support of the minors at Juvenile 
Hall. We enjoy our bi-monthly visits with the kids and wanted to do something for them 
that would be appreciated for years to come. The two Brinkmann model402137, valued 
at $171.72 are a token of the support we have for your kids and want to thank you for the 
continuing opportunity to serve them. 

Sincerely your~·'. ' 
·-\;,:s·-v, ------..,. /'( ··. 

Jer~ Hdrru· · e, Ju:enile Service Council President 

P.S. If we can of any other service please don't hesitate to ask. 
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